From: Jan Truitt <jantruitt@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 16, 2023 5:02 PM

To: Public Comment - HC

Cc: Sean Gallegos

Subject: Proposed Development at 604 Milverton Road, Los Altos 94022

Honorable Members of the Department of Services Department
City of Los Altos
Los Altos, CA 94022

I am writing in opposition to the subject proposed Request for Historic Advisory Review
and Design Review.

My opposition is based on two facts:

1. There is a settled agreement between the property owner and the City of Los Altos
tha, in exchange for permission to allocate a designated portion of the property as a
complex of condominiums with shared common space and other shared resources within
a neighborhood of independent homes, no further development would be possible on the
property.

2. There is no apparent historical value in the existing structure that would warrant the
exemptions associated with historic structures.

There have been previous attempts to have the settled agreement set aside. The City of
Los Altos has stood firm abiding by the agreement. As a long-term resident of Milverton
Road, I appeal to you to respect the neighbors who relied on the settled agreement
when the condominium complex was built by once again denying this request for
additional development of this property. I would further request a stringent examination
to determine the historic value of the existing structure.

Respectfully,

Jan Truitt

633 Milverton Road
Los Altos, CA
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Re: Proposed Development at 604 Milverton Road, Los Altos 94022

Lou Dadok <lou.dadok@gmail.com>

Wed 9/20/2023 11:52 PM

To:Public Comment - HC <HCpubliccomment@losaltosca.gov>;Sean Gallegos <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>

Cc:Jan Truitt <jantruitt@aol.com>;Debbie Dadok <dadok@mac.com>

Unfortunately | will not be able to attend this meeting because | will be traveling. However | second
Jan Truitt's opinion, as | have the same understanding from the last from the last go around. Please
publish a summary of the meeting for those of us who cannot attend.

Thank you

Lou Dadok
625 Milverton Road
Los Altos CA.

On Sep 16, 2023, at 5:02 PM, Jan Truitt <jantruitt@aol.com> wrote:

Honorable Members of the Department of Services Department
City of Los Altos
Los Altos, CA 94022

I am writing in opposition to the subject proposed Request for Historic
Advisory Review and Design Review.

My opposition is based on two facts:

1. There is a settled agreement between the property owner and the City
of Los Altos tha, in exchange for permission to allocate a designated
portion of the property as a complex of condominiums with shared
common space and other shared resources within a neighborhood of
independent homes, no further development would be possible on the
property.

2. There is no apparent historical value in the existing structure that
would warrant the exemptions associated with historic structures.

There have been previous attempts to have the settled agreement set
aside. The City of Los Altos has stood firm abiding by the agreement. As
a long-term resident of Milverton Road, I appeal to you to respect the
neighbors who relied on the settled agreement when the condominium
complex was built by once again denying this request for additional
development of this property. I would further request a stringent
examination to determine the historic value of the existing structure.
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Respectfully,

Jan Truitt

633 Milverton Road
Los Altos, CA
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